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Comments: The Draft Forest Plan Assessments; Recreation, PDF page 11, under the heading "Trails" states;

"Additional motorized loops and trails are desired by the public."  While it may be true that some of the public

have this sentiment the inclusion of such a conclusive statement is inaccurate.  It can just as well be stated that

other groups of the public do not want additional motorized loops and trails.  Without qualification or quantification

of the statement currently in the assessment the statement is clearly misleading and/or egregiously wrong.

"Table 1: Recreation Activity Participation as Reported in the 2014 National Visitor Use Monitoring Report for the

GMUG" clearly shows that motorized use is a much smaller component of activity than non-motorized activities.

It stands to reason that the portion of the public that might desire more motorized loops and trails is certainly a

very small percentage of the total recreationists.  Please provide clarification of the statement as currently written

or delete it. To leave the statement intact as written without clarification indicates data that is highly questionable

unless supported with objective metrics.


